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I am a retired Army veteran and having to pay tax on my retirement pay hurts my 

family being able to survive.  The Army's retired pay is not much and any money that 

we can save helps tremendously.  This would be the first step in the right direction for 

Oregon to support their military veterans.  There are so many other states that 

support the retired military members better than a Oregon.  Other states do not have 

property tax, income tax, and many other benefits.  To complete 20 years in the 

military is something that very few people achieve. Oregon should say thank you by 

passing this and start creating new bills that can support the retired military 

community.   


